
 
 

 

 

 

22 October 2020 

 

Dear Parent or Carer 

Changes to the school day for year 9 students: 

I am writing to inform you of some adjustments to the school day which will take place on our 
return after half- term, from Monday 2nd November.  Year 9 students must now arrive at 
school at 8.30 at the Church Road entrance.  The school gates will close at 8.40.  Students 
should arrive promptly to ensure that they are not late. 

The school day for year 9 students will now be as follows: 

 

Period 1 08.45 - 09:20 

Period 2 09:20 - 10:10 

Period 3 10:10 – 11.05 

Period 4 11:05 - 11:40 

Break 11:40 - 11:55 

Period 5 11:55 - 13:20 

Period 6 13:20 - 13:55 

Lunch 13:55 - 14:20 

Line up/dismissed 14.20 

 

Students will line up after lunch and be dismissed from the playground at the Church Road 
gates at 2.20, except for Monday, week A, when they will finish at 3.00pm because of form 
time.   

If you have any questions, please contact the school on info@littleilford.org or via our school 
app. 

We wish you a safe and restful half-term break with your family. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Helen Marriott / Ian Wilson 

 

info@littleilford.org

